February 2, 2010

RECEIVED
KU company i
c¢/o EONU.S. LLC EB 08 2010
220 West Main St PUBLIC SERVICE
CO
PO Box 32010 MMISSION

Louisville, Ky. 40232
RE: RATE INCREASE

This letter is to OPPOSE the requested RATE INCREASE for
KU services.

I realize costs of services, labor and other expenses may have
increased for the KU, BUT I know that increasing the rates and
deposits will pose a hardship on customers, who have no choice in
their electric provider.

KU has a monopoly on electric services as there is no other
provider (unlike phone, television or internet providers) that the
public can switch to --in order to save on the electric bill.

Perhaps KU can reduce costs in other areas in order to cut
expenses and not inérease electric rates.

THANK YOU \

S Lkﬁh"b o, FO e )
Glynna Brown
PO Box'822
Middlesboro, Ky. 40965

606 248 4539

cc: public service commission



